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Pinehurst Schools | Tuition Increase Notification
April 1, 2025
Dear Pinehurst School Age Families,
As we prepare for the upcoming 2025–2026 school year, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the trust you place in our Pinehurst School Age Program. It is because of families like yours that Pinehurst continues to thrive and grow, and we are deeply thankful for your support.

At the heart of Pinehurst is our incredible team of teachers, whose unwavering dedication and passion make this program what it is. Every day, I see the compassion and care they put into their work, creating an environment where every child feels safe, valued, and supported. They treat each child as if they were their own, recognizing the unique potential in each student, and fostering a sense of belonging that strengthens our community. This commitment to each child's well-being has been the cornerstone of Pinehurst's success for over 40 years.

This year, our primary goal is to ensure that our staff members receive a more livable wage. By doing so, we aim to retain our current, dedicated teachers and attract new talent to continue providing high-quality care and education. Unfortunately, the rising costs of food, supplies, utilities, and, most notably, health insurance have significantly impacted our budget. To continue providing the level of care your child deserves, it is necessary to adjust our tuition rates.

Therefore, effective September 1, 2025, we will be implementing a 3% tuition increase. I understand that any tuition increase can be challenging for families, and this decision was not made lightly. However, we firmly believe this is a necessary step to ensure we can continue to offer the best possible experience for your child while fairly compensating our staff for the exceptional work they do.

We remain deeply committed to providing a nurturing, educational, and enriching environment for every child in our program. The tuition adjustment will help us continue to support and retain the wonderful staff that make Pinehurst such a special place.

Thank you once again for your continued support and understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly.

Lanetria Luevano
Center Director
Pinehurst Child Care, Preschool & School Age Program
lluevano@soundchild.org
206-365-2197
